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District Council Member,

Welcome to the District 28 District Council! As a Club President, Vice President of Education, or a member of the District Executive Committee, you are a member of the District Council. This notice is to inform you that our next meeting will be on Saturday, May 7, 2011, at the Westin Hotel, 1500 Town Center, Southfield, MI 48075 at 1:30 PM as part of the District 28 Spring Conference. However, please arrive at least a half-hour early to receive your ballot at the Credentials Desk.

There is no charge to attend the District Council meeting. However, for a nominal fee, feel free to stay after the meeting to see the District 28 International Speech Contest finals, or arrive early to join other Toastmasters from around the District for lunch.   Our special guest at the conference will be Mr. Randy Harvey, Toastmaster International’s 2004 World Champion of Public Speaking.  A registration form is enclosed for your convenience, or you may register online at www.D28toastmasters.org under “D28 Spring Conference.”
Should you be unable to attend the business meeting on May 7, you may designate any member in good standing of your club as your proxy. Simply complete the enclosed form and give it to your designee. Please remember that a single person may only carry a maximum of two (2) votes, unless he or she is a member of the District 28 Executive Committee, in which case he or she may carry a maximum of three (3) votes. 

It is important to have your club represented at the business meeting. There are a few key items of business which need to be conducted, including the election of District 28 officers for 2011-2012, and approval of the mid-year audit and realignment.  In this mailing you will find: 

􀂃Welcome letter 

􀂃Meeting agenda
􀂃List of Candidates
􀂃Proxy form 

􀂃Conference registration 

Remember, only clubs which are in good standing are able to vote at the business meeting. A club is in good standing when they have paid their April semi-annual dues to Toastmasters International. You may check the status of your dues renewal on the TI website at: http://reports.toastmasters.org/reports_new/dprReports.cfm?r=15&d=28
Copies of the handouts that will be reviewed during the Council meeting are available online at www.D28toastmasters.org under Forms & Documents -> District Council Meeting Handouts. Please review these documents prior to the meeting so that we may proceed expeditiously through our business. A limited number of handouts will be available at the meeting. If you require a copy during the meeting, it is recommended that you print and bring it with you to the meeting. If you are without Internet access, feel free to contact me and I will send you a copy of the handouts prior to the meeting. 
Thank you for your continued service to our organization. You not only are enhancing your leadership skills, but enabling others to increase their communication and leadership effectiveness. 

“Achieving Greatness Together”

Vera Johnson
Vera Johnson, DTM

District Governor, District 28 
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